
The American Council on Consumer Interests (ACCI) does not and shall not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), 
disability or medical condition, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its 
activities or operations. ACCI is committed to provide an inclusive and welcoming environment 
for all members, volunteers, subcontractors, vendors, and those we serve. 
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